_amort, Jenmifer

From: Campbell, Karen
Sent: : 09 January 2012 16:14
Yo: Porter, Nicola LR SESEEPEEEE S
e T T T T T T T T T Trinick, Tom; Robin Davndson ‘Damien Carson Le Cwmec, r‘atherme
Subject: FW: TRIM DHSSPS Document : DH1/12/3228 : Letter to Professor Sir Bruce Keogh -
Intravenous fluids in children - 5 January 2012.
Attachments: ' Letter to Professor Sir Bruce Keogh - Intravenous fluids in children - 5 January 2012 .PDF;

Letter to Professor Sir Bruce Keogh - Intravenous fluids in children - 5 January 2012.tr5

Nicola :

For GAIN to ncte thet NICE will take forward cu]_gancg cn  Intravenous Fiulds 1n Children.
When current information is being reviewed by NICE it will be important to ensure that NICE
have the current NI guidance. Local experts who wish to be involved in the guidance
development will be able to apply in the same way as for other topics.

Happy to discuss

Karen

© . ---Original Message-----

&.Jm Quinn, Sonya

Sent: 85 January 2012 14 17

To: Browne, Andrew; Finlay, Tricia ;

Cc: Ferrin, Sean; Dillon, Edmond

Subject: TRIM DHSSPS Document : DH1/12/3228 : Letter to Professor Sir Bruce Keogh -
Intravenous fluids in children - 5 January 2012.

Tricia

jee]

Copy of final version letter toc Prof 5ir Bruce Keogh trom CMO.

Eddie, can you put on list.

Regards

Record Number : DH1/12/3228
Title : Letter to Professor Sir Bruce Keogh - Intravenous fluids in children - 5 January
2012.
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From the Chief Medical Officer
br Michael McBride
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Professor Sir Bruce Keogh . Castle Buildings

NHS Medical Director ‘ ’ S;?f;?gésga

Department of Health Tel:

Room 504 Eiﬁxz:ail'michael mcbride_
Richmond House ' '

79 Whitehall ‘ Your Ref:

London SW1tA ZRKS Qur Ref:
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Dear Professor Keogh!
Re: Intravenous fluids in children
Thank you for your letter of 28 December 201 1.

t am pleased to note that the NBQ has approved a list of topics including ‘Intravenous fluids in
children’ and that this will now be referred fo NICE to take forward.

An update on progress in due course would be greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely
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DR MICHAEL McERIDE
Chief Medical Officer

Date: ~ 5SJanuary2012.. .
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hank you for your letter regarding the above.

| have forwarded this to the NQB to consider the devalopment of a quality
standard and clinical guidelina.

e i1
Professor Sir,Bruce Keogh
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